10 DOWNING STREET

13 April 1981
THE PRIME MINISTER

Dear Horace,

Thank you for your ietter of 26 March about the City

Corporation.

I agree that abolition of the City Corporation is not to
be contemplated; and you may be sure of my support in defending

1T

I would not, however, want to be committed to a general
review of local government in London, at any rate in advance
of the Boundary Commission's statutory review which is due to

start in 1984.

Yours ever,

(sgd) Margaret

Sir Horace Cutler, O.B.E.




